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July
Twenty-fifth

1923.

Dr. James Harknees, 
23 Lome Avenue, 
Montreal.

My dear Hai'kness:

I have your letter of the 22nd 
Instant, with whioh was enclosed one to you from 
Professor Glllson.

; -

I am glad to be able to Inform 
you that at the last meeting of the Finance 
Committee it was decided to recommend to the Board 
of Governors that Mr. Glllson1s salary should be 
raised tp >4,000.

I hope you will have a pleasant B
holiday.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

Eno.
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